

Dear Valued Customer:

The Original Kimball Popcorn Ball has been monitoring the Covid-19 situation very closely and are complying with the recommendations of the CDC and the South Dakota Department of Health. We take the health and well being of our customers, employees and the community very seriously.

The Original Kimball Popcorn Ball wants to assure everyone that we have been and will continue to follow the South Dakota Department of Health's set forth cleaning, sanitation and operating guidelines.

As we strive to do our part in complying with the CDC's social distancing recommendations we will not be conducting tours until further notice. Only our 6 employees and necessary delivery and pickup personal are allowed in our production facility at this time.

At the Original Kimball Popcorn Ball, we are proud of our product and will continue to make popcorn balls for our distributors, retailers, in-store and on-line customers as long as there is a demand.

Our Pledge is to continue to make a safe treat for our customers to enjoy while ensuring appropriate safety precautions are taken to minimize transmission of the Covid-19 virus.

From our family to yours, Thanks and have a nice day.

Sincerely,

David Olson Owner-GM

"THE

ORIGINAL **KIMBALL**POPCORN BALL"
JUST TRY ONE......
YOU'LL WANT ANOTHER

605-778-6445 info@kimballpopcornball.com www.kimballpopcornball.com